

90 Years of Providing Help and Creating Hope

Suggested 2021 Announcements for the Parish Bulletin

Below you will find suggested bulletin announcements and dates. These are given as suggestions only and can be used as space permits in your parish bulletins. Any assistance in promoting this important effort is very much appreciated.

February 13-14

Catholic Charities Helps the Most Vulnerable - Did you know that individual contributions make up nearly 50% of Catholic Charities' annual operating budget – every gift is important and every gift helps! As the social service arm of the Catholic Church, Catholic Charities' work to the most vulnerable among us is critical. Make your contribution to the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal today by mailing your gift to Catholic Charities, 1229 Mt. Loretta Ave, Dubuque 52003 or by going to www.CatholicCharitiesDubuque.org/donate.

February 20-21

Catholic Charities Offers Many Services to Families - Did you know that Catholic Charities offers a diverse array of programs and services throughout the Archdiocese of Dubuque, including Mental Health Counseling, Affordable Housing, Immigration Legal Services, Jail & Prison Reentry Services, Post-Adoption Search, Disaster Services, and Crisis Pregnancy and Post Abortion Counseling? We ask you to consider supporting these services with your gift to the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal. Learn more at www.CatholicCharitiesDubuque.org.

February 27-28

Partner with Catholic Charities - Did you know that 90% of every donation to Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of Dubuque goes toward direct service of individuals in need? Your gift will make an impact. To learn more about the ways your gift can change lives in the Archdiocese go to https://bit.ly/36pAxJj. Please partner with Catholic Charities and make your contribution to the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal today. Learn more at http://www.CatholicCharitiesDubuque.org.



90 Years of Providing Help and Creating Hope

March 6-7

Catholic Charities Jail and Prison Ministries Program - Did you know that 78% of clients in Catholic Charities' Jail & Prison Ministry program were successful in not re-offending compared to the state's average rate? This work saves taxpayer money, decreases the strain on our law enforcement and most importantly improves the quality of life for those in the program and their families. Support this important work, and much more with your gift to the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal. Learn more at http://www.CatholicCharitiesDubuque.org.

March 13-14

Catholic Charities Asks You to Help - Did you know that Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of Dubuque holds no government contracts for funding, as compared to similar agencies across the U.S., which rely on budgets comprised of two-thirds public funding. This makes your contribution to the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal all the more critical! Learn more at www.CatholicCharitiesDubuque.org.

March 20-21

Thank You from Catholic Charities - These past many weeks Catholic Charities has received strong prayerful and financial support as part of their 2021 Annual Appeal. These gifts provide needed funds to provide assistance to the most vulnerable in our communities and in our families. Thank you to all who have given so generously. It is never too late to join this important effort. To learn more about Catholic Charities or to give go to http://www.CatholicCharitiesDubuque.org.

木

St. Thomas Aquinas Parish 2210 Lincoln Way Ames, Iowa 50014 515.296.2759

CEDAR RAPIDS OFFICE

Sr. Mary Lawrence Community Ctr. 420 6th Street, S.E., Suite 220 Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52401 319.364.7121

DECORAH OFFICE St. Benedict Parish

St. Benedict Parish 307 West Main Street Decorah, Iowa 52101 563.382.1231

DUBUQUE OFFICE

Archdiocesan Pastoral Center 1229 Mt. Loretta Avenue Dubuque, Iowa 52003 563.588.0558

WATERLOO OFFICE

St. Edward Parish 1425 Kimball Avenue Waterloo, Iowa 50702 319.272.2080